
 
Thursday, February 14, 2008 

  
 
Austin Energy Item No. 2 
RECOMMENDATION FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
 
Subject: Approve a resolution stating that the City not participate in ownership of the proposed addition 
of new nuclear generating units at the South Texas Project. 
 
For More Information: Roger Duncan, Interim General Manager, 322-6157; Michael McCluskey, Deputy 
General Manager, 322-6295 
 
Boards and Commission Action: To be reviewed by the Electric Utility Commission on February 11, 
2008.  (Related to item # 73) 
 

 


